
 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 
Don’t forget to join us on Saturday 8th July, 1-3:30pm for 

our annual Summer Fair. Unfortunately, the forecast is 

looking unsettled but we are still going ahead. Bring a 

brolly! See you there, rain or shine! 

An entry fee will be charged on the gate so don’t forget  

your pennies! There will be a BBQ, 

bar, tombola, inflatables and a range 

of games. Raffle tickets on sale now 

in Eduspot Shop.  

 

Friezland Book Amnesty If your child has accrued any of 
our school library or reading books, please return them 
before the end of term. 
 

Final FOF Fundraiser of the Year:  
Krispy Kreme Doughnuts: £1.50 each or £12 for 
a box of 12- order via your Eduspot account 
(shop item). Orders will be available to collect 

from the playground on the final day of 
term, Friday 21st July. Deadline for orders is 
Friday 14th July when the shop item will 
then close. 
 

KS2 End of Year Show: The Next BIG Step  

Class 3 & 4 families: Have you purchased your tickets for 

our live shows yet? Everyone watching needs a ticket 

(including ‘babes in arms’). Children need to be back at 

school for 5:45pm prompt. If there isn’t anyone watching, 

they can be collected at 7:15pm. 

Matinee doors open: 2:40pm (no refreshments) 

Evening doors open: 5:30pm- bar open- cash only 

 

Eduspot Accounts: Please clear debt 
As the end of the school year approaches, thank you for 

ensuring your Eduspot account is balanced by the end of term. 

Childcare vouchers can take up to 10 working days to show in 

our school account. Our school account currently shows £1400 

worth of DEBT- small amounts per family add up to a significant 

debt for a small school. If your child is leaving Friezland, we can 

refund CASH/CREDIT CARD transactions ONLY or we can 

transfer to a younger sibling. Child-care vouchers can only be 

transferred to siblings and can’t be refunded as they are part of 

the Government tax-free scheme and can’t be treated as cash. 

 

End oy Year Reports will be sent home on Wednesday 12th 

July. For those children who took statutory assessment tests 
this term, their results will be attached to, or within the report: 

Y6 SAT results 
Y4 MTC results 
Y2 SAT results 

Y1 Phonic results 
We don’t hold parent-teacher meetings this term as the report 
offers a full summary of progress and attainment, but as 
always, please contact your child’s teacher if you have any 
queries or concerns. 

 

The School Council Present... #Team Friezland Raffle 
Last week of raffle ticket sales next week! £1 per ticket. 

 

School field use If your child plays on the school field 

before school, please ensure they are supervised 

accordingly. Children should not be climbing over the 

playground fence nor on the MUGA fencing. Please do not 

allow your child to use the field when the weather is poor 

and the field is muddy and unsafe. Thank you for your 

support. 
 

Holidays during term-time Attached with this week’s 

newsletter is a reminder of the term dates for 23-24. 

Please ensure any family holidays are booked in-line with 

these dates. Holidays taken during term-time are unlikely 

to be authorised and unauthorised absences of 5 days or 

more (consecutive or across a school year) will receive a 

fine issued by Oldham LA. Our attendance target for every 

pupil is 97+%. 

 

Dates for the Diary 
July 

8th Summer Fair, 1-3:30pm (SAT) 

10th Friezland Move-up Morning 

12th The Next BIG Step KS2 Production, 2pm and 6pm 

13th The Next BIG Step KS2 Production, 6pm 

14th NOON- deadline for doughnut order! 

14th 2024 Kingswood deposit due via Eduspot 

19th Leavers’ Service, 9:30am, Friezland Church 

19th Y6 Leavers’ Lunch, 11:50am 

20th Y6 Leavers Trip, 5-7pm 

21st Collect your doughnut order from the playground at 

home time  

21st End of Term (FRI)

          7th July 2023 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is that time of year again and Saddleworth Village Olympics is back!  
 

This year the events will take place between Saturday 9th September and Sunday 24th September 
2023. In 2022 Team LGFG had a fantastic time, with a record number of children taking part. We 
want to continue with this success and look forward to seeing you back in your black t-shirts at 

training throughout the summer and in September at the events. 
 

Registrations take place online. Please click on the link below to register: 

Register | SVO 

(saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk) 
All children from Years 3+ (current year 2) are encouraged to take part. The games are all about 

trying something new, having fun and getting involved. Last year, team LGFG won the coveted “Spirit 
of the Games” award which was testament to the team spirit showed by all participants 

 
Please see below for the link to the LGFG training schedule: 

LGFG Training Schedule 2023.xlsx 
(saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk) 

 
 

Involvement 

 
We are always looking for parents/carers/grandparents to help out with coaching and at the events 

themselves. Please email jgrundy42@yahoo.co.uk if you would like to be more involved. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you all back as well as any new participants…..be warned ….. you will 
love it and want to keep competing every year! If you would like further information on events/training 

etc, please visit: www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/lgfg . 
 

Please see below for the link to the LGFG training schedule: 

LGFG Training Schedule 2023.xlsx 
(saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk) 

 

 
Jill Wilson (St Anne’s) & Liz Armer (Friezland) 

Team Managers LGFG 
 
 
 

 

https://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/register
https://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/register
https://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/_files/ugd/4eb368_f456db96bc5b45359537f2114da7a399.pdf
https://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/_files/ugd/4eb368_f456db96bc5b45359537f2114da7a399.pdf
mailto:jgrundy42@yahoo.co.uk
http://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/lgfg
https://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/_files/ugd/4eb368_f456db96bc5b45359537f2114da7a399.pdf
https://www.saddleworthvillageolympics.co.uk/_files/ugd/4eb368_f456db96bc5b45359537f2114da7a399.pdf


 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  

Monday 7th August - Friday 11th August 2023 

Saddleworth School, OL3 5NU 

Drop off from 8:45am and collection between 3:15pm 

and 3:30pm 

£18 per day or £80 for the full 5-day camp! We also 

offer a 50% sibling discount! 

Boys & Girls aged 5-12!  

https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1060 

 

Monday 21st August - Friday 25th August 2023 

Saddleworth School, OL3 5NU 

Drop off from 8:45am and collection between 3:15pm 

and 3:30pm 

£18 per day or £80 for the full 5-day camp! We also 

offer a 50% sibling discount! 

Boys & Girls aged 5-12!  

https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1061 

 

https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1060?fbclid=IwAR07Gddqf3ajtTkUKcFOTeEil7vqBLWHOpephlsUTtqwOr-9-Ag3c5oBWZQ
https://booking.thefootballfunfactory.co.uk/event/1061?fbclid=IwAR0ztAmMTdl_hbWfhkrQWCrfMqFf55tcJRLCMzhQkU7UpMI3EaejQhlEI_s


 

 

 


